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Notice of relocation for Shenzhen Futian CBD Sub-branch 
 

Dear Customer, 

Thank you for your trust and support to HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Shenzhen Branch. 
 
To provide enhanced service to customers, HSBC China is optimizing physical network. Shenzhen Futian 
CBD Sub-branch will be relocated to a new site from 16 Jun 2025. 
 

Outlets Address Business Hours Services  

Shenzhen Futian 
CBD Sub-branch 

Unit 01-04, 39/F, 
Tower 3, Kerry Plaza, 
No.1-1, Zhongxin 4th 

Rd, Futian District, 
Shenzhen 

9:00-17:00 
Monday to Friday, 

 10:00-18:00 Saturday 
Closed on 

Sunday/National/Public 
Holidays 

Personal Banking and Wealth 
Management Services 
(Only Consultation services 
are available on Saturday, 
and the cash counter is 
closed.） 

 
Your account relationship, account number and remittance information will remain unchanged. If you 
are a Premier customer, your Relationship Manager will also keep unchanged. 
 
If you have any questions about the above arrangement, please call at (+86 21) 95366 or 0755-2513 
8636 to contact us. 
 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  
Shenzhen Futian CBD Branch 

22 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


